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	PRR Number
	843
	PRR Title
	Add Regional Planning Section to Protocols

	
	

	Date
	October 12, 2010

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Dan Woodfin

	E-mail Address
	dwoodfin@ercot.com  

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3115

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Protocol Revision Request (PRR) 843 was introduced to add the entirety of the RPG Charter and Procedures (Charter) document to the zonal Protocols.  At the time, it was anticipated that the stakeholder process would conclude in time to implement this PRR prior to the Texas Nodal Market Implementation Date.  At this stage, given the approach of Nodal Market implementation on December 1, 2010, it is appropriate to focus on the Nodal Market and Nodal Protocols.  To this end, a Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) has recently been submitted by the Planning Working Group (PLWG) that would accomplish the key objectives of PRR843 for the Nodal Market.  Accordingly, the submitters hereby withdraw PRR843.
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